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March 

Tue 18th & Wed 19th – Reception & Year 6 Parents  

                        Evenings & Book Look for everyone  

Fri 21st – Own Clothes day for chocolate donation  

Thurs 27th – Fri 28th – Year 4 to London  

Fri 28th – 9am Reception Mother’s Day Cream Tea   

                NO CELEBRATION ASSEMBLIES today  

April  

Tue 1st – Reports home for Years 1 to 5  

Wed 2nd – PTA Easter Bingo!  

Fri 4th – Break up for Easter Holidays  

              PTA Tuck Shops after school  

Wed 23rd – Back to school for Summer Term 1 

Residentials 2025 

Year 2 to Tattenhall Tue 1st – Wed 2nd July 2025 

Year 6 to Min-y-Don – Mon 7th – Fri 11th July 2025  

 

 

 ASK ME ABOUT… 
Education is most effective when schools and parents work 

in partnership and parents are aware of what their children 

are learning about and doing in school. So, this week, please 

ask: 

Caterpillars: Ask me about colours (Elmer)   

Butterflies: What was scattered all over the carpet in Butterfly class?  

Reception: The main characters who visited us from the story 'The 

Gingerbread Man' 

1M: what a hero is  

1/2T: Year 2 - what do male and female mean?  

Year 1 - how do we keep ourselves clean?  

2U: my peas I'm growing   

3S: what is British Science Week  

3/4T: science week 

4I: Ask me about sending and receiving emails safely.  

5McC: Ask me about how we know that 1/3 is bigger than 1/4.  

5/6S: the life cycle of a chicken 

6T: Ask me about the life cycle of an amphibian 

 

DANCE FESTIVAL & NETBALL STARS  
 

This week, pupils from 5/6S performed in the annual 

local school sports Dance event held at Civic Hall. 

This was the perfect end to their 8-week dance 

project. The children performed beautifully in a dance 

inspired by broken toys. We are very grateful that 

our pupils have the opportunity to perform on such a 

stage each year – what great personal development!  
 

We were also able to provide 8 Year 5&6 pupils with 

the chance to fall in love with Netball this week, 

through an event aimed at children ‘new to the 

sport’. Our players were amazing; enthusiastic and 

always ready, respectful and safe. They can't wait to 

get back out on court. 

 

 

 

 

  

PROJECT EVOLVE  
 

This year we are having a real focus on online safety 

and supporting our pupils to develop a better 

understanding about staying safe and positive online.  

To support this development, we began an initiative 

called ‘Project Evolve’, back in September 2024, which 

you should all now be familiar with.   

Six months in, we are now running our 3rd Project 

Evolve unit of work across school. This current unit 

of work is focussed on 'Online Reputations'.  

As we did at the end of Units 1 and 2, we will be 

sharing more with parents through School Spider 

soon so that you know how well your child is 

progressing and where they are up to in their journey.  

 

 

 

 

  

WELCOME MRS PITT!  

This week we have welcomed our new Admin 

Assistant, Mrs Pitt, to Team Acorns! This will now allow 
Mrs Stride to fulfil her role of Operations Manager 
whilst leaving the front office well manned with Ms 

James and Mrs Pitt.  

Pop in and say ‘hi’ as she gets to  

know our school, our pupils,  

our systems and our families.    

 

 

 



 

 

 


